
 

 

 

 

Notice of 2025 Parcel Tax Roll Review Meeting 
 

The Peace River Regional District (PRRD) is holding a meeting to review parcel tax rolls on February 
13, 2025, at 9 AM. The meeting will be held at 1981 Alaska Avenue, Dawson Creek BC and online 
on Zoom.  

We will be reviewing proposed changes to the parcel tax rolls for these services: 

Friesen Subdivision and Area Sewage Collection Rolla Sewer 

Harper Imperial Subdivision and Area Sewage Collection Rolla Creek Watercourse Dyking 

Chilton Subdivision Sewage Collection Kelly Lake Sewage 

Fort St. John Airport Subdivision Potable Water Charlie Lake Sewer 

Fort St. John Airport Subdivision Sanitary Sewer  
 
We are reviewing parcel tax rolls to make sure the information is correct before sending out 2025 
tax bills. You can review the parcel tax rolls at the Regional District offices in Dawson Creek and Fort 
St. John. The offices are open from 8:30 AM to 4:30 PM except as noted below 

• Dawson Creek Office: 1981 Alaska Avenue, Dawson Creek, BC 
• Fort St. John Office: 9505-100 Street, Fort St. John, BC (Closed 12 PM to 1 PM) 

Requesting Corrections 

You can ask us to correct parcel tax roll information for your property only, if: 

• A parcel name or address is incorrect, or missing (There is an error or omission respecting a 
name or address on the tax roll) 

• A parcel has been listed which should not be included (There is an error or omission respecting 
the inclusion of a parcel)  

• A parcel has been exempted that should be included, or a parcel has been excluded that 
should be included (An exemption has been improperly allowed or disallowed) 

To ask for a correction or to request details on how to join the meeting online via Zoom, you must 
contact the Chief Financial Officer, in writing, by February 11, 2025, at 9 AM. You can send your 
request:  

• By email: prrd.dc@prrd.bc.ca 
• By mail: Box 810, Dawson Creek, BC B1G 4H8 
• By hand: 1981 Alaska Avenue, Dawson Creek, BC 

Contact 

If you have questions, please contact Roxanne Shepherd, Chief Financial Officer, at 
250-784-3200 or toll-free at 800-670-7773. 
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